
 

 

  

Sunday 10th February 
 

Totley All Saints Church, 
Totley Hall Lane, Sheffield S17 4AA 

allsaintstotley.co.uk 
 

LOVE GOD, LOVE EACH OTHER, 
LOVE A BROKEN WORLD 

 
Welcome to our service, with a special 

welcome to visitors. Everyone is 
warmly invited to stay after the 

service for a drink and chat in the 
church hall. 

Sunday February 10th  

10.00 Holy Communion 
Group on duty: Deakin 

 
Wednesday February 13th 

10.00 Holy Communion 
 

Sunday February 17th 

10.00 Morning Praise 
Group on duty: J.Powell 

A group meet in the Church Hall most 

Wednesdays 9 - 9.30am for Worship, Prayer 

and Meditation 

 
 

 
THIS WEEK PLEASE FOR… 

 
For the PCC meeting on Saturday 
morning to consider the way ahead 

during the interregnum. 
For all in our community who are house 
bound and the Deanery Synod meeting 
on Wednesday hearing about Ministry to 

The Ageing. 
For the Brexit negotiations and all who 

are anxious about their future.  
PRAYER CHAIN 

The prayer chain is a way for people to 
gain assistance in prayer for any serious 

and pressing problem. Requests for 
prayer are sent via text messages and 

via phone. Any urgent request should be 
sent to Kate Lancaster on 0114 4186750 
or 07931 375256 who will pass them on 

to both prayer chains. 

 

We meet in small groups to encourage 
one another as followers of Jesus in our 
daily lives on our ‘frontlines’. Groups and 

leaders are: 

Tuesday evening group 
 James Powell (236 5857) 

 

Wednesday afternoon group 
Catherine Wrigglesworth (236 8577) 

 

Wednesday evening groups 
Ed Deakin (236 3372) 

Ann Powell (236 5857) 
 

There is also a women’s group meeting 
on Tuesday evening 

Liz Hardie (01246 298 110) 
 

A men’s group meets on alternate 
Thursday evenings 

Neil Hayden (236 4944) 



 

  
 

Ministry To The Ageing 
This will be the subject of the next 

Deanery Synod on Wednesday 13th 
February at St James, Norton, 7.30 for 
7.45. The meeting is open to all church 
members and there will be 3 speakers. 

Please have a word with us if you would 
be interested in coming with us. 

Ann & James Powell (Deanery Synod 
reps.) 

 
Electoral Roll 

Chris Booth has kindly offered to take on 
this task. Many thanks to Chris for being 

willing to offer his service.  
 

Thanks 
Heartfelt thanks for your prayers, 

overwhelming love and support during 
and after Ken's hospital 

operation.   There and at All Saints - 
God's Kingdom in action at its best!    

Ken and Vivien 
 

Hedge Planting  
We hope to plant a new beech hedge 
along the boundary at the top of the 
church land at the end of February/ 

beginning of March.  
Many hands make light work! 

Please speak to James, Rob, Neil or Ed 
if you can help.  

TOTLEY LIBRARY CINEMA 
 

Thu 14 Feb       3:00pm:        
The Shape of Water 

Sun 17 Feb       2:00pm:       
Christopher Robinson 

Fri 22 Feb        7:30pm:        
The Greatest Showman, sing-a-long with 

pie and pea supper! 
 

COME AND JOIN US 
A Coffee Morning is held most Mondays 
in the church hall between 10:00am and 

12.00noon. You are most welcome to 
come. 

 
On Tuesdays there is a similar event at 

Totley Rise Methodist church, at the 
same times, followed by Knit, Natter, 
Craft and Chatter from 12.00noon to 

3.00pm. All are welcome – male, female, 
young and old. 

 
Advance Notice 

Transport 17 will be holding their Spring 
Coffee Morning at the Cross Scythes on 

Saturday 23rd March from 10-12. 
If you have anything suitable for a bring 
and buy stall, books or a contribution for 

the Chocolate Bonanza lucky dip Ann 
Powell or Pauline Perkinton would be 

delighted to hear from you! 
 

 
Any entries for Sunday 17th February should be emailed to tasnotices@gmail.com by 

13th February or telephone 01246 298110 (Hardie) or 0114 236 3372 (Deakin) 
 

During this period of interregnum the responsibility for the day to day life of All Saints is 
shared between the wardens and the PCC. All enquiries relating to baptisms, weddings and 
funerals should be made to the parish office either by email totleychurchoffice@gmail.com or 

phone 0114 236 3335 or to the Churchwardens. All other enquiries may be made to the 
Churchwardens. Liz Hayden 01142364944 or Angela Waite 0114 2364728 

Revd Ali Creasey, Associate Priest, has Pastoral responsibility for the 10am Sunday service. 
As she is in a paid job during the week her time has careful boundaries. You can contact 

Ali: totleyassociate@gmail.com 
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